
 
 
 
 
 

24th March 2023 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Ramadan Mubarak 
Wishing all our families who observe the fasting month a Ramadan 
Mubarak!    
A letter was sent to you regarding older children who are fasting and 
informing school so that we are aware.     
  

Easter Pantomime 
Next week, on Monday, Years 3 to 6 will enjoy the Easter Panto.   
Please can parents make a small donation of £2.00 on parent pay to help towards 
this cost.  Thank you.       
 

 
Red Nose Day/Comic Relief 
Thank you to all parents and children who supported Comic Relief. In total, 
we raised £724.26. A great amount! 

 
School menus: A copy of the school menus was emailed to parents to have 
a look at.  We have included a range of new dishes. The link to the menus is here. Children are really 
enjoying the new food and complimenting how tasty it is. Thank you to the kitchen team. 

 
Easter Bonnet / Hat Parade:  Thursday 30th March at 9am. The parade will take place on the 
playground.   
 
Our School Pledge 
Mr. Douglas, Miss. Beach, Miss. Lacey and Mr. Gravell visited all of the classrooms and spoke to the 
children about the ‘school pledge’.  In these lessons, the children went over the school expectations 
and were also introduced to the following Commitment to Society: 

 
1. Uphold the values of Great Britain. 
2. Use my democratic freedom to make the right choices. 
3. Appreciate the importance of the Monarchy, its Parliament and their roles. 
4. Be a responsible citizen in my community. 
5. Stay safe online and use technology responsibly. 
6. Treat everyone equally and respect their choices.   

 
Every child from Reception to Year 6 has signed to this pledge and is displayed in school.   
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Dates for your diary 

It has been such a busy week in school! Year 2 had their music performance – and they went on their Geography Field 
Trip to Sutton Park. They were studying human and physical features of the park, as well as the impact of litter. Year 6 
visited Stratford-Upon-Avon, also on their Geography Field Trip, to learn all about tourism in the area. Well done children! 



Our School Pledge 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Have a nice weekend  
From Mr Gaibee 
(Headteacher)  

March  
27th – Spring pantomime show of  
‘Cinderella’  
30 - Easter Bonnet parade 9am 
on the playground (weather 
permitting). 
31st -  End of term  
 

April  
17th – Back to school. 
26th – Eid Dinner for the children 

May  
1st – Bank Holiday  
8th – Bank Holiday 
9th to 12th – Year 6 SATs 
19th– Attendance Shop 
26th May – Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 
Music Performance – Parents 
welcome 
26th – End of Half term 

June  
5th  – Start of Term 
5th – Phonics Screen Check for 
Year 1 
5th – Start of Multiplication 
Check for Year 4 

July 
5th  – Transition day 
10th  – International Festival 
Week 
13th – Parents’ Evening 
17th – Y6 Production  
19th – EYFS Graduation 
21st – Break up for Summer 

 


